Shelton, Rachel

From: Ingle, Rachel

Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 3:20 PM

To: Shelton, Rachel

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: HSGP Information
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Here you go ma’am. My apologies for this taking so long. Let me know if you need
anything else.

Thank you,

Rachel Ingle

Emergency Management Coordinator | Neighborhood Services - Marshal's Office
630 E. Hopkins St, San Marcos, TX 78666

512.393.8482 | Mobile 512.214.2859

From: Hahn, Angela [mailto:ahahn@capcog.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 3:15 PM

To: Ingle, Rachel <RIngle@sanmarcostx.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: HSGP Information

Hey Rachel,
Yes it was June 30. So you were correct.
Thanks for checking.

Angela

Angela Hahn, CPM

Homeland Security Assistant Director
Capital Area Council of Governments
V:512-916-6014

F: 512-916-6001

ahahn@capcog.org

WWW.Capcog.org
No electronic communication by a CAPCOG employee may legally obligate the agency.

From: Ingle, Rachel [mailto:RIngle@sanmarcostx.gov]
To: Hahn, Angela <ahahn@capcog.org>
Subject: HSGP Information

Hi Angela,



Back in January/February | believe, | had talked with Eric about our Hazmat AreaRAEs
grant through the HSGP program. What | remember being told was that | had until June
30" to spend the $3$ for the grant before | would have to turn it back to the COG so that
it could be spent on another project and we wouldn’t lose the money as a region. Can
you verify that? | am fairly certain the June 30 date was important so that HSTF could
make the decision of where to reallocate the money. | spent the money for the grant so
that’s isn’t an issue. | just want to verify that was the process.

Thank you,

Rachel Ingle

Emergency Management Coordinator | Neighborhood Services - Marshal's Office
630 E. Hopkins St, San Marcos, TX 78666

512.393.8482 | Mobile 512.214.2859

CAUTION: This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open attachments
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sensitive information on linked pages from this email .




